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Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office)

The regular Monthly Business Meeting was held on July 9, 2014. (1) Bro. Steve Skaggs
reported that the Mission Team held Bible School at Stanton Baptist with around 100 in
attendance. There were around 30 children there during the day from 11:00 to 1:00. They felt
they sowed some seeds while there. He also reported that the Servant Keeper software was
purchased. Currently, members are being asked to complete information forms for their
families. He reported that the Back to School Bash will be held Friday, August 1st. The
Men’s Skeet Shoot and Pig Roast will be held August 16th, and a women’s event is also
being planned. The Fall Renewal Weekend will be Aug. 23 & 24. Bro Rickey Letson, from
Laurens, South Carolina First Baptist Church will be here. He will lead a Saturday morning
session for teachers and leaders with a 10:00 brunch, and preach the Sunday morning and
night services. The W.M.U. will sponsor lunch on Sunday, which will raise money for the
mission offering. A laptop was purchased for Debbie Farris. This laptop is like Bro. Steve’s
and will be used to implement the Service Keeper program and for other Church business.
The Harrodsburg First Baptist Church Choir will come to sing on Sunday, July 27th, at 7:00
P.M. The Senior Adult Meal will be Saturday, Aug. 2nd. (2) Tracy Cochran reported that
The Judgement House Committee has met a lot and recently placed volunteers in the needed
positions. They will have an important meeting on July 31, at 6:00 P.M. at Lebanon Baptist
Church. (3) Mark Speer, representing the Parsonage Committee, reported they had met with
some contractors and are accepting bids on remodeling projects. (4) David England,
representing the Elevator Committee, reported that the architect and engineers have adjusted
and revised the drawings. The drawings were submitted to the State last Friday for review,
and hopefully approval. There is a 45-day average time span for the review to be completed.
David wants the Church to realize that the whole process takes time due to safety concerns
and the six entities involved that must abide by building codes and regulations. If anyone has
questions about the process, they should contact one of the committee members. (5) Sam
Graham, representing the Deacons, made a motion per recommendation of the Deacons, of
the following people to serve on the Nominating Committee for 2014-2015: Sam Graham,
Larry Bright, Ann Lee, Margaret Pyles, Elizabeth Farmer, Nick Cobb, Donnie Veatch, and
Bro. Steve Skaggs. (6) Anita Lanham made a motion and it was approved that we contract
with Coit to clean the carpet at a total cost of $377.25.
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